
 

 

 

 

 

 

3 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
  
As you may know this year’s summer production, Oliver, is in full swing and set to hit 
the school stage on 18 June at 6:00 pm.  The one and only performance will be in 
the school hall and tickets are available via the school booking system on 
ParentPay. Tickets will be £3 for adults; children's tickets will be free.  As you can 
imagine we are all very excited about this and have been preparing carefully.  Actors 
and dancers have been busily preparing over the past few weeks.   
  
Rehearsals will continue to take place in school over the next couple of weeks. 
Students that are involved will need to be in school by 5:30 pm on the night of the 
show.  I have a variety of props for the performance, but I would ask if students could 
think about their costumes and speak to me about this, if necessary.   
  
We always welcome any donations of costumes, props, etc that could help us in this, 
or future performances. Students who are involved should bring what they plan to 
wear in a named bag no later than the week before, for many this will be school 
uniform based; Victorian or urchin style costume.  There will be refreshments 
available on the night, so please bring some money with you if you wish to purchase 
something.    
  
I hope that you can come and join us.   
  
Yours sincerely  
   
  
Mr D Warham  
Teacher of Music and RE  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


